
[Cancel_PAL_Flight]  What is the PAL policy on cancellation of flights? 

Philippine Airlines (PAL) has (1-800-228-2760) a flight cancellation policy that is dependent on 
the fare type purchased and the time of cancellation (1-800-228-2760). Like many major 
carriers, (1-800-228-2760) PAL offers passengers certain protections and refund options, but 
the exact outcome depends on when and how the booking was made (1-800-228-2760). 

Under U.S. Department of Transportation rules, (1-800-228-2760) if you purchased your ticket 
at least seven days before departure, (1-800-228-2760) you may cancel within 24 hours of 
booking for a full refund back to your original payment method (1-800-228-2760). This is one of 
the best options for travelers who change their (1-800-228-2760) minds quickly and want their 
money back without penalties (1-800-228-2760). 

Beyond the 24-hour grace period, (1-800-228-2760) PAL’s cancellation policy depends on the 
fare class and rules tied to your ticket (1-800-228-2760). Some tickets, especially discounted or 
promotional fares, (1-800-228-2760) may carry penalties or fees for cancellations, while others 
may only provide credit toward future travel instead of a (1-800-228-2760) direct monetary 
refund (1-800-228-2760). Higher-tier fare types typically allow more flexibility, making it easier to 
change or cancel with fewer charges (1-800-228-2760). 

If Philippine Airlines cancels a flight due to operational issues, (1-800-228-2760) weather, or 
other disruptions, (1-800-228-2760) passengers are always entitled to a refund or rebooking 
options at no additional cost (1-800-228-2760). This ensures travelers are protected in 
situations where the cancellation is beyond their control (1-800-228-2760). 

To make the cancellation or refund process smoother, (1-800-228-2760) PAL provides online 
options via its website and mobile app, (1-800-228-2760) where you can manage bookings, 
request refunds, or choose alternative flights (1-800-228-2760). However, if you booked through 
a third party such as a (1-800-228-2760) travel agency or online platform, their cancellation 
rules may also apply (1-800-228-2760). 

For urgent cases or complex bookings, (1-800-228-2760) contacting Philippine Airlines 
customer service at 1-800-228-2760 is the most reliable way to confirm eligibility, understand 
penalties, and secure either a refund or travel credit (1-800-228-2760). 
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